

Tel: 01924 290125 Friday 29th June 2018

Reminders:

Tuesday: Music Club (Lunchtime) / Dance Club - 15:15 - 16:00

Thursday: RH Class Assembly 9:00am (Prompt Start) / Drama Club 15:15 - 16:15

Attendance

Well done 1:2CS, the only Key Stage one class to achieve over 96%! Well done 4L for achieving the highest in Key Stage 2. Only 3 Weeks remaining, let's make a conscious effort to achieve 96% and over until the end of term.

Week Ending 22.06.18	%		%
Nursery	93.72		
RH Miss Hollis	93.12	3HM Mrs Hayton & Mrs McGarrell	96.27
R1W Mrs Wood	94.14	4L Mr Lodge	96.80
1:2M Miss Mullins	95.98	5I Miss Inman	95.86
1:2CS Mrs Charles & Mrs Somerville	96.42	6W Mr Willmott	96.54

FSM Entitlements

If you think you are entitled to Free School Meals, please collect a form from the school office. The number of children eligible for Free School Meals affects the funding the school receives from the government, and we want to ensure that St Paul`s receives its full entitlement as our pupils will benefit from this. You should do this even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2 and in receipt of Universal Infant Free School Meals, or even if you plan to provide your child with a packed lunch. Once your FSM entitlement is confirmed your child will be added permanently to the Pupil Premium List. Children who are Pupil Premium are eligible for additional help such as <u>free milk</u>, <u>two school jumpers per year</u> and <u>financial assistance on Educational</u> Visits.

Milk Scheme

The letter regarding the milk scheme was sent out earlier this week. Please remember that reply slips and payment must be received in the office no later than **Monday 9**th **July.**

Carnival Plea

The Carnival is fast approaching so please remember to have a look for donations for Tombola prizes. Please have a good sort-out for any items that may be suitable - every contribution is appreciated. Thanks – your support is **really needed**!

* Wanted: any children's fancy dress outfits that they have outgrown. We are hoping to sell them.

Wimbledon Lunch - 11th July

Reminder that reply slips need to be returned by Tuesday 3rd July (sandwich children only).

Hot Weather Precautions

We hope you are all enjoying the wonderful weather we are having! Could you please make sure that children are protected from the sun by wearing a hat/cap and applying sun lotion before they come to school.



Christine Chell

Headteacher and Designated teacher for Child Protection





